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Mail-in-voting has allowed people to participate in our right to vote. Mandating in-

person-voting would exclude people who may be out of the country for business, 

patients in a hospital receiving long-term medical attention, students who are 

studying out of state, and the list goes on. I oppose this bill. Thank you. 


